Vidyasagar College for Women
Notice
Summer Internship 2025
Semester-1V

This is to inform all Semester 4 students, whose Summer Internship Programme was
incomplete last year, that the Summer Internship Programme 2025 will be held from 19'
July to 2™ August 2025.

It is mandatory for all Semester 4 students , whose Summer Internship Programme was
incomplete last year, to participate in the internship. Such students are requested to enrol
their names in college office within 12" July 2025 (from 9AM to 11AM).

Failure to participate will result in disqualification from this year’s internship programme,
and the college will not arrange any alternative internship opportunity for such students at
a later date.

Please take a note that there are 4 categories of students in Semester —IV who need to
enrol:

1. Those who have already completed Summer Internship Programme 2024 and also
hold a certificate for that but was absent during Internship examination;

2. Those who have already completed Summer Internship Programme 2024 and also
hold a certificate for that but mistakenly selected “continue without internship”
option in semester-1l examination form; ‘

3. Those who have not completed Summer Internship Programme 2024 and chose
“continue without internship” option in semester-Il examination form;

4. Those who have not completed Summer Internship Programme 2024 and chose
“continue with internship” option in semester-ll examination form;

Though all of these candidates have to enrol in college office but only category 3 and 4
have to attend the Summer Internship Programme 2025.

Details of schedule and venue will be notified later.

For any further clarification, please contact Dr. Sugato Gupta via WhatsApp

(Mob:7439445282).
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